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The Honorable Laura Moss 
Indian River County Board of County Commissioners 
180 I 271h Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

REC IVED 

 

  

   
  

 



 


Re: U.S. Geological Survey and Hydrological Study     
A .  

 Dear Commissioner Moss: .   
fi

r
, - � �\y,

Indian River Soil and Water Conservation District (IRSWCD) Board of Supervisors is requesting �q;..o 
the Indian River County Board of County Commissioner to please contact U.S. Geological 
Survey and request an updated county-wide geohydrologic survey as per the 2030 
Comprehensive Plan that stipulates in Policy 2.6: "the Community Development Dept/Public 
Works, will "obtain updated county-wide geohydrolic (sic) survey" in 2015.:" IRSWCD 
recommended conducting an Updated Hydrological Study of the County that would study the 
water availability to the County from the Upper Floridan Aquifer. 

Your assistance and cooperation with the above matter is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

  

Indian River Soil and Water Conservation District 

cc: Joseph E. Flescher, Peter D. O'Bryan, Susan Adams, Joe Eannan, Jason Brown, Dylan 
Reingold, Esq., William K. DeBraal, Esq., Phillip J. Matson, Richard B. Szpyrka, Vincent M. 
Burke, Christine Kelly-Begazo, 
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